
APPENDIX 4 
From: Dennis Brown 
Sent: 12 February 2021 12:50 
To: Austen Young  
Cc: Oxhey Conservative Club 
Subject: Licensing Policy - Comments on consultative documents - Message 2 
 
Dear Austen 
 
I have now read through all the links referred to in your letter of 19th January particularly 
www.watford.gov.uk/slpconsulation and compliment you on all the work gone into these 
documents. The policy has obviously been researched thoroughly and, at first sight, it seems, that 
what is proposed is a maintenance or toughening of the restrictions in the Town Centre and 
continuing as before with licensed premises on the periphery. 
 
In principle, that all seems to make good sense to us and I assume that we, in the Oxhey 
Conservative Club, operating under our Premises Certificate, will be allowed to carry on much as 
before.  If that is not the case, please let me know. 
 
I have not filled in the lengthy questionaire from the Company going under the name Survey Monkey 
because there is not a lot I can usefully add. 
 
Regards    Dennis Brown, 
 
Secretary, Oxhey Conservative Club 
 
 


